

George Carey Church of England Primary School

Newsletter 16th September 2016

Chris Harrison - Headteacher

Tel: 0208 270 4040



Inset Day Reminder - 21st October 2016

Please note that on Friday 21st October the school will be closed for an INSET day. Our last day of the half-term at school will be the 20th October. Normal school times apply on this day.

Parents and children during Golden Assembly (below).



School News

Mr Hipperson, who has helped to make our school the successful place that it is today, will sadly be leaving at half term to take up a new role as Headteacher at St Luke's CEVA School in Newham. Mr Hipperson is a hugely popular character amongst staff, children and the community and will be greatly missed. He started in 2011 and helped us to open when we were a new school. His energy, enthusiasm, ability and humour will be impossible to replace. We wish him the very best of luck in his new role and know that he will be successful. He has promised to visit us and stay in touch.

Reception & Nursery

The school would like to say a massive thank you to all of the children and parents who have been settling into reception and nursery this week. The children have been fantastic and hopefully the parents are beginning to feel like a part of the vibrant and wonderful school community that is George Carey. Welcome to you all.

Golden Book Awards

Congratulations to the following children who have been mentioned in our Golde s week:-

Eagles – Nabeel Butt

Falcons – Jedidiah Olaleye

Merlins - Genevieve Chukwu

Kestrals – Sky Weyman

Herons - De'jour Bailey

Jays - Timi Sanni

Kingfishers – The whole class

Sanpipers – Yamani Newport Weekes

Jackdaws - Imtiyaaz Ahmed

Magpies - Yusuf Cetin

Ravens – Kyla Munroe

Woodpeckers - Bethel Eyoma

Swans – Rejus Sebelskis

Starlings - Natalia Balasoi

Wrens - Tadama Turay

Doves - Jav Muhoro & Josephine Pedro

PLEASE KEEP THE SCHOOL OFFICE INFORMED OF ANY CHANGE OF ADDRESS OR EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBERS